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Updates and Experiences from the Genome Center’s
Data Center Construction Project
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Over the last couple of years, The Genome Center at Washington University in St. Louis has been involved
with the planning and construction of a new data center. We will provide updates since our data center
presentation at HEPiX Fall 2007 in St. Louis. In addition, we will share our experiences and lessons learned
as we prepare to move into the new data center in May 2008.
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